
Title I Compact 

The mission of Anchor Bay Middle School South is to meet the needs of the students in 
becoming productive members of society and lifelong, enthusiastic learners. 

Dear Middle School South Families, 

As you may be aware, Anchor Bay Middle School South receives funds from the Title I, Part A program. 

This federal classification provides additional funding and programs to benefit our students. Title I 

provides assistance to improve the teaching and learning of children to meet challenging State 

performance standards. Through Title I funding, we are fortunate to have additional teaching staff that 

work with the classroom teachers, provide specific tutoring and assist with small group instructional 

lessons. Please be assured that the staff at Middle School South are "highly qualified" and are working 

toward meeting the needs of all students. 

Also, in receiving funds from Title I, Part A program, the district has a requirement to inform you of your 

right to request information regarding the professional qualifications of your child's teacher. Please 

contact Paul Rogers, Director of Personnel at (586} 648-2500. Information will be provided to you upon 

request in a timely manner. 

You will also receive timely notice if you child is, for whatever reason, assigned, or has been taught for 

four or more consecutive weeks by a teacher who is not highly qualified by the state standards and 
requirements. 

We will continue to provide additional information through our school newsletters and supplementary 

brochures regarding services, funding and programs available for your child. 

Please feel free to contact me regarding any questions or concerns. Thank you for your continued 

support. 

Sincerely, 

Principal 
Anchor Bay Middle School South 


